
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Subject: Educational Support Funds from Government 
Attachment: 1. Requisition Survey    2. Google Form 
 
The Ministry of Education has planned to provide a support funding to educational 
institutions as a financial aid grants to eligible students. The said amount is 2,000 baht 
(two thousand baht) per student which will be transferred to the parent’s bank account. 
 
FOLLOW THESE STEPS: 
 
1. Parents, please check your child’s name at www.opec.go.th or follow the QR code 

below to see if your child is eligible for the support funds. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
                                                            
2. Complete the Requisition Survey by the Ministry of Education. Parents MUST print 

out the survey, fill out the details and sign it. The completed survey MUST be sent 
back to school by LINE or Email within August 31, 2021 addressing as sample: 

 
  Attention:   FINANCE Dept 
  Topic:   Educational Support Funds 
  Student Name: AKI  PROMPONG 
  Student ID:       0099 

 
3. Parents who wish to receive the support funds MUST complete the Google Form on 

the bank account you wish the money to be transferred to. For non-Thai students, 
please contact the Registrar at 0 2370 0316-7 ext.106, 107 for your G-code. 

 
4. Please note that the Educational Support Funds will be transferred once the 

government sends the money to school and we shall be notifying you when the 
transfer has been made. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about this matter, kindly contact our Finance Dept, 
Email: finance@rais.ac.th       Phone: 0 2370 0316-7 ext.110, 312      LINE: rais_finance 
 
Sincerely, 
RAIS Administration 
 

http://www.opec.go.th/
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